
 

  

 
DATE: November 6, 2020 
 
TO: Board of Agriculture, Trade and Consumer Protection 
 
FROM: Randy Romanski, Secretary-designee 
 Sara Walling, Administrator, Division of Agricultural Resource Management 
 
SUBJECT: Hemp Program Update 
 
PRESENTED BY:   Brian Kuhn, Director, Plant Industry Bureau 
 
REQUESTED ACTION: For Information Only 
 
SUMMARY: At the November Board meeting, staff will provide a hemp program update, 
discussing recent congressional action that resulted in a new hemp emergency rule. The update 
will also cover 2020 hemp program statistics.      
 
 

 


